
From

Director Higher Education, Haryana,
Shiksha Sadan, Sector-S, Panchkula.

To
1. Principals of Government Colleges of Haryana
2. Principals of Govt. Aided Private Colleges of Haryana

3. Principals of Self-Financing Colleges of Haryana

Memo No. : DHE- DHE-080001137 12020-IT CELL-DHE
Dated, Panchkula, the 08.09.2023

sub: Regarding reopening of PG 1st year Admission poftal 2ozg-24.

Kindly refer to the subject cited above.

In continuation of the previous letter issued regarding PG lst-year admissions
and in consideration of various requests received from different colleges and students
for the opening of the PG lst-year admission portal, I have been directed to inform
you that the PG admission portal will be reopened for physical counselling from
09.09.2023 to 16.09.2023, providing a flnal opportunity for admission seekers.

No extra late fee shall be charged, and it will remain fixed at the rate that was
charged on 25.08.2023.
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for Director Higher ddutation
Haryana, Panchkula

Endst. No. Even Dated 08.09.2023

A copy is forwarded to following for information:

1. PS to WACSHE, PS to WDHE, PA to WAdditional Director (Admin.)
2. Registrars of all the State Universities of Haryana
3. Deputy Director Coordination / UNP / College-I / College - II I College-tll
4. IT Cell, Higher Education, Haryana for necessary action and uploading on portal
5. All Applicants / Stakeholders

Haryana, Panchkula




